SAW-2015-01201

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS
WILMINGTON DISTRICT

Action ID. SAW-2015-01201 County: Craven

NO DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY AUTHORIZATION REQUIRED

Property Owner:  Greg Vendetti

Address: 446 Nine Foot Road # 32
Newport, North Carolina 28570

Telephone Number: 919-623-9957

Size and Location of Property (waterbody, road name/number, town, etc.): An approximate 40-acre tract located off
Gray Fox Road, adjacent to Slocum Creek, in the City of Havelock, Craven County, North Carolina. Tax Parcel
ID 6-057-004.

Description of Activity: Proposed residential subdivision. Initial AJD completed June 10, 2015.

Your work as proposed does not require Department of the Army authorization for the following reason(s):

X The entire project area is composed of high ground. Therefore, your proposed activity will not occur in any
aquatic resources.

. The proposed activity will occur in non-jurisdictional waters and/or wetlands.

_ The proposed activity is not regulated and/or does not include regulated discharges of dredged or fill material. A
Jurisdictional determination was not completed with this request. This letter does not address nor include any
consideration for jurisdiction on aquatic resources and shall not be interpreted as such. This is not an appealable
action. However, you may request an approved JD, which is an appealable action, by contacting the Corps for further
instruction.

— The proposed activity is exempt from Department of the Army regulations. A jurisdictional determination was not
completed with this request. This letter does not address nor include any consideration for Jurisdiction on aquatic
resources and shall not be interpreted as such. This is not an appealable action. However, you may request an
approved JD, which is an appealable action, by contacting the Corps for further instruction.

This Department of the Army determination does not relieve the permittee of the responsibility to obtain any other
required Federal, State, or local approvals/permits. The permittee may need to contact appropriate State and local
agencies before beginning work.

For any activity within the twenty coastal counties, before beginning work, you must contact the N.C. Division of Coasta
Management in Washington, North Carolina at (252) 946-6481 to discuss any required State authorization.

Any changes in the above described work must be coordinated with the Corps of Engineers prior to commencement. If

you have any questions regarding the Corps of Engineers Regulatory Program, please contact Raleigh Bland at telephone
number (910) 251-4564 or raleigh.w.bland@usace.army.mil.

Regulatory Project Manager Signature QJOMW M! SP W§

Date: March 13,2023

The Wilmington District is committed to providing the highest level of support to the public. To help us ensure we
continue to do so, please complete our Customer Satisfaction Survey, located online at
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=136:4:0.




